

December 16, 2021

Dear DPI Customer Services Team,

The Baldwin-Woodville Area School District has been notified that at the time of the snapshot the district had an unresolved data issue. We believe this error involved a high school student who had been enrolled in another school district against a court order to attend Baldwin-Woodville.

The other district has subsequently withdrawn the enrollment of this student. The error is no longer showing in WISEdata and the student remains a student of the Baldwin-Woodville Area School District.

Sincerely,

Eric Russell Superintendent